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The Mission of Corpus Christi University Parish is to 

be a sign and instrument of the presence of Christ 

at the University of Toledo. With reliance on God and 

guidance from the Catholic tradition, we strive to form 

a community of faith which promotes the spiritual, 

intellectual and moral development of all its members, 

so together we can work for justice and peace and offer 

effective leadership in church and society.

A MEMBER OF THE SAINT AGNES DEANERY

MASS ATTENDANCE: AUGUST 11, 2013
Sunday, 11am ................................... 402

CONTRIBUTIONS: JULY 28, 2013
Checks  ................................... $2,320.00
Electronic  ..........................................$0
Loose Collection  ...................... $485.07
Total  ....................................... $2,805.07

Weekly average amount needed  
to meet 2013-2014 budget 
$6,862.75

Required Sunday collection  
needed for the year 
$350,000.00

Amount contributed to date 
$26,588.91 

Thank you for your gifts. We welcome  
all gifts of time, talent and treasure.

PARISH REGISTRATION
At the beginning of each fall semester our parish reconstitutes itself. 
Help us serve you by filling out a card… even if you have done so in 
the past. Students since your information changes each year it is very 
important that you re-register. Please be sure to fill out both sides of 
the registration form. Students who are registered at their home parish 
can also be registered at CCUP because this will be your UT parish. 
Permanent Community members, even though you have probably done so 
many times in the past, please fill out your registration card again. If your 
contact information has not changed since last year then please simply 
put your name on the card and fill out the back. 

MUSIC PRACTICE
Anyone who sings or plays an instrument is invited to join in our Sunday 
celebration of the Eucharist. Music practice is held on Tuesdays and 
Wednesdays at 7:30pm. The Tuesday practice is for 4:30pm and 11:00am 
Mass, the Wednesday for 6:00pm.

FALL, 2013 CATHOLIC STUDIES COURSES 
Instructor Dr. Peter Feldmeier: Westerns Religions 08/19/13 to 12/13/13 
Tue/Thur 2-3:15 p.m. Bowman-Oddy Laboratories 1059 and Roman 
Catholicism 8/19/13 to 12/13/13 Tue/Thur 9:30-10:45 a.m. Rocket Hall 
1555. Flyers are available on the table in the Gathering Space. 

CSA missions trip to Jamaica

P: 419.531.4992
F: 419.531.1775

VISIT US AT: 
www.ccup.org

PARISH OFFICE HOURS: 
9am - 5pm (Monday through Friday)

please note:

We will be returning to our full Mass schedule next weekend, January 18th and 19th.

Service Music:  Mass of Creation
  G3 #193, #194, #198, #199, #202, #204
Readings:  G3 #1012

Opening Song:   Baptized in Water  G3 #903
      vs. 1,2,3

Responsorial Psalm:

Preparation of the Gifts: Sweet Refreshment  G3 #899
      vs. 1,2,3,4

Communion:   Come to the Water  G3 #584
      vs. 1,2,3,4

Closing Song:   You Have Anointed Me  G3 #773
      vs. 1,2

Music reprinted under OneLicense.net A-720245 and CCLI 5002642



Pax Christi

FOOD FOR OTHERS: The collection weekend of this month is the weekend of January 18/19, 2020.  We 
will be giving to Fairgreen Presbyterian (a Feed Your Neighbor site).   They specifically are in need of the 
following personal care and hygiene products:  regular-size shampoo, regular-size dish soap, bar soap, 
toothbrushes, pads & tampons, deodorant for men & women, razors for men and women and shaving 
cream for men.  Additionally, non-perishable food items and unopened dog and cat food are welcome.  
See poster and flyers at the entrances.  Paper and plastic bags are also welcome.  Pax Christi thanks you 
for your generosity!

CCUP Prayer Network: If you would like to add an intention to the Corpus Christi Prayer Network, please 
email: ccupprayernetwork@gmail.com, or call Lucy Abu-Absi at 419-491-8383. Please notify Lucy at this 
same address with any changes to your email address or if you would like to be added to the network. 
Thank you so much to all the faithful prayers! You add strength to our parish.

Mass Intentions: Anyone who would like a Mass intention said for someone at any of our 
Masses, please call the Parish Office for available days and Mass times.

Baptisms: This sacrament is generally celebrated the fourth Sunday of each month. Any parents who 
want their child baptized at Corpus Christi University Parish, please call Tom & Lynn Guitteau  at 419-
536-4022 or our Parish Secretary, Becky Fournier at 419-531-4992 for information.

From Fr. Jeremy

Christmas Thank You's

I want to thank everyone - staff and parishioners - who made our celebration of Christmas 
here at CCUP such a joyous one.  So much hard work goes into preparing a f itting 
celebration of our Lord's birth, and so I greatly appreciate the offering of time and talent 
that so many make during this holy season.

I also want to thank all  of you who gave me a personal Christmas gift.   My hope is to 
send all  of you a Thank You note, but if  I  miss someone, I want to be sure you know that 
I appreciate you thinking of me during this season.  

Blessings to you and your families during this Christmas season!

Fr. Jeremy

DRIVERS WANTED

We are in need of drivers to transport a visually impaired parishioner to and from her South End home for Sunday 
11am Masses. The current team has been in place for several years and now needs to be increased.

Those who have helped us in the past have found this to be a simple but extremely meaningful ministry.  Your 
involvement could  be as little as several times a year or as much as monthly or anywhere in between.

For additional information please contact Pat Hanusz at 419-536-8035 or patsyhanusz@gmail.com.

LITURGICAL MINISTERS: Please return your preference sheets no later than Tuesday, January 21st. There are 
extra forms available on the table in the Gathering Space.



Please visit our website for detailed information about programs and activities at www.ccup.org

CCUP WEEKLY ACTIVITY & LITURGICAL CALENDAR
Sunday, January 12
     Mass (Maxwell Toma).......................11:00 a.m...........................................................Church
Tuesday, January 14
     Music Practice (11AM Mass)...............7:30 p.m...........................................................Church
Wednesday, January 15
     Mass...............................................12:05 p.m...........................................................Church
Friday, January 17
     Mass...............................................12:05 p.m...........................................................Chapel
Saturday, January 18
     Mass (Fr. Stephen Cairns)..................4:30 p.m...........................................................Church
Sunday, January 19
     Mass (Lucas Toma)..........................11:00 a.m...........................................................Church
     Music Practice (6PM Mass)................5:00 p.m...........................................................Church
     Mass................................................6:00 p.m...........................................................Church
     Student Dinner.................................7:00 p.m.................................................Meeting Room

Blue - Student Activities; Red - Permanent Community Activities; Green - All Are Welcome; Purple - Mass;
Pink - Sacramental Preparation

December 29
Attendance

  Saturday, 4:30 p.m.  ..........................................................  70
  Sunday, 11:00 a.m.  .......................................................... 369
  Total  ..................................................................................439

TITHE: St. Paul's Community center St. Paul's 
provides residential services, a payee program, 
socialization, food programs, and other services to 
help those grow in their financial and social skills.

Thank you for your gifts.
We welcome all gifts of time, talent & treasure. 

December Contributions
  Checks  ....................................................................   $23,522.00
  Electronic .................................................................   $  9,410.50
  Loose Collection  .....................................................   $  4,084.18
  Total  ........................................................................   $37,016.68

  FISCAL YEAR: July 1, 2019 - June 30, 2020
  Monthly average amount needed to meet 2019-20 budget           $28,333.00
  Required Sunday collection needed for the year............. $340,000.00
  Amount contributed year to date................................... $184,981.08

February 23

March 1
March 8
March 15

Hospitality Help needed

Please email or call 
Becky Fournier if you would 
like more information or are 
willing to help!

It’s more than providing food a� er Mass, 
it’s cultivating community!

Sunday Night Student Dinners
New and veteran cooking teams are needed for 

the spring semester! 

Please consider contributing to one of our 
parish’s biggest ministries in service to our 

college students.
  Jan. 26      Feb. 2 

March 15, 22, 29
Email Kim Kunkle kkunkle@ccup.org


